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To:  Campgrounds 
From: Normand Beauchamp, MBA, ECFO, CMMIII, Manager of Emergency 

Services 
Subject:  Total Fire Ban  
Date:  April 9, 2020 
 
 
Important Message to Everyone in the Town of South Bruce Peninsula 

 
As the Fire Chief for the Town of South Bruce Peninsula, I declare a total fire ban for all 
of the Town of South Bruce Peninsula.   
 
This fire ban is made under By-Law 17-2013, Being a By-Law to Regulate Open Air 
Burning in the Town of South Bruce Peninsula.   
 
This is a total fire ban – no fires are permitted in South Bruce Peninsula.   
 
We have established a fire ban hot line-if anyone is aware of people burning during this 
fire ban, please call 226-668-3925. 
 
Not respecting a municipal fire ban can have important consequences. 
 
Every person who sets a fire during a fire ban is guilty of an offence and will receive a 
fine of $300. 
 
If a false report about a fire is made, the Town can charge for the cost of the Fire 
Department response. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


